
 

 
Ref. No. 202201022052/SC/1/Notice       Date : 02.01.2022 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is notified to all the Students of the College that the online part of Students’ 

interaction including department-wise online classes will be carried out like earlier. 

All concerned are advised to follow the instruction from Bankura University (Letter 

No. RO/BKU/01/2022 dated 2
nd

 Jan 2022). All the departments are requested to guide 

their respective departmental students through electronic channels (preferably 

www.sonamukhicollege.com ) like earlier in this COVID-19 pandemic situation.  

Physical presence of any student is strictly prohibited until any further instruction 

from BKU. 

With an hope of healthy future shortly for all the stakeholders. Stay safe. Use 

Mask.  

 

 

 

 

                                                         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 


